From: BARBARA HARRISON Sent: 10 July 2015 21:10

To: Miller, Craig Cc: Amyes, Dorothy

Subject: Fw: Planning Application 15/000601/FUL

Dear Craig

I am forwarding this on to you as Dorothy is away until after the deadline for this planning application. Please can you confirm receipt of our response?

Kind regards

Barbara Harrison

Barbara Harrison Secretary EYCC

---- Forwarded Message From: BARBARA HARRISON

To: "damyes@scotborders.gov.uk " <damyes@scotborders.gov.uk >

Sent: Friday, 10 July 2015, 21:01

Subject: Planning Application 15/000601/FUL

Dear Dorothy

Here is the view of EYCC in relation to this application:

Ettrick & Yarrow Community Council welcomes the work that has been undertaken to renovate and improve the Tushielaw Inn and look forward to the building being re-opened as an Inn as soon as possible.

We were, however, disappointed that the necessary planning permission was not applied for ahead of the recent renovations. We feel that replacement windows for a building of such historical significance should have been on a like for like basis and very disappointed that the new windows are of a different style with no astragals.

We recognise the significant costs that would be incurred in taking out these replacement windows so that the new windows could be installed that are on a like for like basis. We would therefore suggest that there is a requirement to add cosmetic astragals to the replacement windows already in place, so that the look and style is at least like for like.

i would be grateful if you can confirm receipt of our view.

Kind regards

Barbara Harrison

Barbara Harrison Secretarγ EYCC